HIGHWAY COMMITTEE MEETING
March 15, 2022

A special meeting of the Highway Committee of the Grant County Board of
Supervisors was held on Tuesday, March 15, 2022 at 9:30 A.M. in the County Board
Room of the Administration Building in Lancaster, Wisconsin and via Zoom.

Attending in person were Donald Splinter, John Patcle, Mark Stead, Dwight

Nelson, Lester Jantzen, Roger Guthrie, Robert Keeney, Jon Knautz, and Shane Drinkwater.

Greg Fry and Dale Hood joined the Commiftee after the meeting had started.

Notice of the meeting was sent to the media and the agenda was posted at the
Administration Building and Highway Office.

Motion by John Patcle, seconded by Bwight Nelson, to approve the agenda as
printed. Motion carried.

Jon presented the Quotes received for trailers.

Scott Implement - Platteville two axle $14,615.00 delivery 6 - 7 months
3D Trailer & Auto - Fulton, IL two axle | $17,080.00 delivery - tomorrow
Pioneer Ag - Lancaster three axle $10,440.00

Motion by Donald Splinter, seconded by Lester Jantzen, to purchase two new
trailers from Scott Implement for $14,615.00 each. Motion carried.

Jon presented the mower Quotes.
Ritchie Implement - Lancaster Bush Hog Mower $28,300.00

R Equipment - Dodgeville Bush Hog Mower $36,499.00

Motion by Mark Stead, seconded by Lester Jantzen, to accept the Quote from
Ritchie Implément for one Bush Hog Mower in the amount of $28,300.00. Motion carried.

Motion by Mark Stead, seconded by Dwight Nelson, to adjourn at 9:38 A.M. to
Thursday, April 14, 2022 at 9:00 A.M.. Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,
Mark A. Stead, Secretary




